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MEC MHAULE TO VISIT KHAYALAMI SECONDARY SCHOOL ON THE FIRST DAY OF  

THE WRITING OF GRADE 12 EXAMINATIONS 

 

The MEC for Education, Mrs Reginah Mhaule, will on Monday, 27 October 2014 at 07H00, 
visit Khayalami Secondary School, in Belfast at Emakhazeni Local Municipality to witness 
the starting in full scale of the 2014 Grade 12 examinations. 
 
Khayalami Secondary School obtained 64.4% in 2013 grade 12 results an improvement 
from 51% which the school obtained in 2012. 
 
The MEC for Education continues to expresses her best wishes to all learners who are 
going to write their final examinations: 
 
“As we approach the final stages of your school journey, it is important that you apply even 
greater effort to grasp as much information in class and during your study sessions as 
possible. Its time you reap the fruits of your studious labour and with that said, I wish all 
candidates the best for their 2014 Grade 12 examinations’’, she said.    
 
The Examination will run until 28 November 2014. Marking will commence on 01 to 13 
December 2014 in 18 centres. The results will be announced on 06 January 2015. 
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For more information contact Mr Jasper Zwane at 083 743 1804 or 
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